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See Dancers Through the Decades at Mayfield Secondary next week

	The Dance Department at Mayfield Secondary School will be presenting Dancers Through the Decades.

The show will be in the school auditorium May 21, starting at 7 p.m.

This promises to be a dazzling and entertaining dance production that honours dancers throughout history.

Tickets are $15 for adults, $10 for students and seniors and $5 for youngsters aged 10 and younger. Tickets can be purchased

directly from the school in front of the cafeteria between 9:30 a.m. and 1 p.m. until May 20 (no ticket sales May 19, as the school

will be closed for Victoria Day).

Ticket sales the evening of the performance will begin at 6 p.m.
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